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International Handbook of Threat Assessment J. Reid Meloy 2014
International Handbook of Threat Assessment
offers a definition of the foundations of threat
assessment, systematically explores its fields of
practice, and provides information and
instruction on the best practices of threat
assessment.
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The American Psychiatric Association Practice
Guidelines for the Psychiatric Evaluation of
Adults, Third Edition - American Psychiatric
Association 2015-07-29
Since the publication of the Institute of Medicine
(IOM) report Clinical Practice Guidelines We
Can Trust in 2011, there has been an increasing
emphasis on assuring that clinical practice
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guidelines are trustworthy, developed in a
transparent fashion, and based on a systematic
review of the available research evidence. To
align with the IOM recommendations and to
meet the new requirements for inclusion of a
guideline in the National Guidelines
Clearinghouse of the Agency for Healthcare
Research and Quality (AHRQ), American
Psychiatric Association (APA) has adopted a new
process for practice guideline development.
Under this new process APA's practice
guidelines also seek to provide better clinical
utility and usability. Rather than a broad
overview of treatment for a disorder, new
practice guidelines focus on a set of discrete
clinical questions of relevance to an overarching
subject area. A systematic review of evidence is
conducted to address these clinical questions
and involves a detailed assessment of individual
studies. The quality of the overall body of
evidence is also rated and is summarized in the
practice guideline. With the new process,
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

recommendations are determined by weighing
potential benefits and harms of an intervention
in a specific clinical context. Clear, concise, and
actionable recommendation statements help
clinicians to incorporate recommendations into
clinical practice, with the goal of improving
quality of care. The new practice guideline
format is also designed to be more user friendly
by dividing information into modules on specific
clinical questions. Each module has a consistent
organization, which will assist users in finding
clinically useful and relevant information quickly
and easily. This new edition of the practice
guidelines on psychiatric evaluation for adults is
the first set of the APA's guidelines developed
under the new guideline development process.
These guidelines address the following nine
topics, in the context of an initial psychiatric
evaluation: review of psychiatric symptoms,
trauma history, and treatment history; substance
use assessment; assessment of suicide risk;
assessment for risk of aggressive behaviors;
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assessment of cultural factors; assessment of
medical health; quantitative assessment;
involvement of the patient in treatment decision
making; and documentation of the psychiatric
evaluation. Each guideline recommends or
suggests topics to include during an initial
psychiatric evaluation. Findings from an expert
opinion survey have also been taken into
consideration in making recommendations or
suggestions. In addition to reviewing the
available evidence on psychiatry evaluation,
each guideline also provides guidance to
clinicians on implementing these
recommendations to enhance patient care.
HCR-20v3 - Stephen David Hart 2013-05
The Psychology of Extreme Violence - Clare
S. Allely 2020-05-18
Featuring a unique overview of the different
forms of extreme violence, this book considers
the psychology of extreme violence alongside a
variety of contributing factors, such as brain
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

abnormalities in homicide offenders. Featuring
several contemporary real-world case studies,
this book offers insight into the psychology of
serial homicide offenders, mass shooters, school
shooters and lone-actor terrorists. The main
purpose of this book is not to glorify or condemn
the actions of these individuals, but to attempt to
explain the motivations and circumstances that
inspire such acts of extreme violence. By
adopting a detailed case study approach, it aims
to increase our understanding of the specific
motivations and psychological factors underlying
extreme violence. Using nontechnical language,
this book is the ideal companion for students,
researchers, and forensic practitioners
interested in the multidisciplinary nature of
extreme violence. This book will also be of
interest to students taking courses on homicide,
mass shooting, school shooting, terrorism,
forensic psychology and criminology and
criminal justice.
Dementia - Workers' Compensation Board of
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British Columbia 2010-09
Advanced Practice Psychiatric Nursing Kathleen R. Tusaie 2012-08-21
This text fills a void in advanced practice nursing
literature by providing a foundation for
integrating psychopharmacology, psychotherapy
and Complementary and Alternative Medicine
(CAM) into advanced practice nursing. The text
includes coverage of neurobiology, theory and
research evidence related to
psychopharmacology, psychotherapy and
complementary and alternative medicine
interventions. This text addresses the issue of
defining and integrating relationship-based
approaches with psychopharmacological and
CAM approaches by providing beautifullydesigned and easy-to-follow decision trees for
initiating specific treatment and discussion of
specific continuing care issues. This text has a
lifespan focus and includes pediatric pointers
and aging alerts.
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Violence and Health Care Professionals - Til
Wykes 2013-11-11
Til Wykes BACKGROUND The recent publication
of several surveys on violence was the impetus
for this book. The first was carried out in 1986
by the Health and Safety Commission Health
Services Advisory Committee (1987). They
conducted a comprehensive survey of the
inddence of violence to 5000 workers in five
separate health districts. The results from the
3000 people who eventually replied made many
in the caring professions worried. One in 200
workers had suffered a major injury following a
violent attack during the previous year and a
further one in ten needed first aid following an
assault. Other surveys also showed high risks: of
sodal service staff, 6% had suffered an attack in
the past 5 years (Saunders, 1987), and sodal
workers were at even high er risk. 29% had been
assaulted in the last 3 years (Rowett, 1986). In
addition, 4% of general practitioners had
experienced an attack resulting in injury in the
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past year (D'Urso and Hobbs, 1989). Clinical
psychologists were also at risk - 53% had been
assaulted at least once during their professional
career and 18% in the past year (Perkins, 1991).
Media reports of extreme violence seem to be
the tip of the iceberg. Many staff are attacked
and some of these attacks have serious physical
or psychological consequences that interfere
with the victim' s ability to return to their full
working capadty. This loss of highly trained staff
should be recognized by employers and the
community.
Psychiatric Mental Health Nursing - Patricia
O'Brien 2008-08-15
Psychiatric Nursing provides a focused,
thorough introduction to psychiatric-mental
health nursing, including nursing assessment
and intervention of the most common mental
disorders as classified in the DSM-IV. This text
guides nurses in managing special populations,
clarifying neurobiologic theories, and conducting
psychiatric nursing evaluations. Additionally,
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

Psychiatric Nursing presents the latest on
psychotropic drugs, addresses legal and ethical
concerns within psychiatric nursing, and
discusses complementary and alternative
therapies. Perfect for undergraduate courses,
the text features: Learning Objectives Key Terms
Critical Thinking Questions Case Studies Clinical
Examples Care Plans Diagnostic Criteria Patient
and Family Education Internet Resources
Implications for Evidence-Based Practice Client
Teaching Guides
The Encyclopedia of Clinical Psychology, 5
Volume Set - Robin L. Cautin 2015-01-20
“Recommended. Undergraduates through
faculty/researchers;
professionals/practitioners;general readers.” –
Choice Includes well over 500 A-Z entries of
between 500 and 7,500 words in length covering
the main topics, key concepts, and influential
figures in the field of clinical psychology Serves
as a comprehensive reference with emphasis on
philosophical and historical issues, cultural
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considerations, and conflicts Offers a
historiographical overview of the ways in which
research influences practice Cites the best and
most up-to-date scientific evidence for each
topic, encouraging readers to think critically 5
Volumes
www.encyclopediaclinicalpsychology.com
Clinical Handbook of Psychological
Consultation in Pediatric Medical Settings Bryan D. Carter 2020-03-20
This handbook examines pediatric consultationliaison psychology in pediatric medical settings.
It offers a brief history of pediatric
psychologists’ delivery of consultation-liaison
services. The handbook provides an overview of
roles, models, and configurations of pediatric
psychology practice in diverse inpatient and
outpatient medical settings. Chapters discuss
the most frequently seen major pediatric
conditions encountered in consultation practice.
Coverage includes evaluation, intervention, and
treatment of each condition. Each clinical
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

condition addresses the referral problem in the
context of history and family dynamics. In
addition, chapters address important aspects of
the management of a consultation-liaison service
and provide contextual issues in delivering
evidence-based services in hospital and medical
settings. Topics featured in this handbook
include: The role of assessment in the often fastpaced medical environment. Modifications of
approaches in the context of disorders of
development. Consultation on pediatric gender
identity. The presentation of child maltreatment
in healthcare settings. The use of technological
innovations in pediatric psychological
consultation. Important ethical considerations in
consultation-liaison practice. Clinical Handbook
of Psychological Consultation in Pediatric
Medical Settings is a must-have resource for
clinicians and related professionals as well as
researchers, professors, and graduate students
in pediatric and clinical child and adolescent
psychology, pediatrics, social work,
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developmental psychology, child and adolescent
psychiatry, and related disciplines.
Gefährdung durch psychisch auffällige
Personen - Christian Schwarzenegger
2022-10-20
Der Umgang mit als Gefährder*innen
eingestuften, psychisch auffälligen Personen ist
eine grosse Herausforderung. Oft stehen
strafrechtlich kaum fassbare, aber dennoch
bedrohliche Verhaltensweisen im Raum, die
begründeten Anlass für die Befürchtung einer
bevorstehenden Gewalttat geben. Polizeiliche
und strafprozessuale Massnahmen stossen an
ihre Grenzen. Es fehlen ausreichende
Instrumente mit dem notwendigen
Therapieansatz. Um diese Versorgungslücken zu
schliessen, ist das Bedrohungsmanagement in
der Kette der Strafverfolgung sowie im
Gesundheitswesen noch besser zu verankern.
Die „Fachtagung Bedrohungsmanagement –
Gefährdung durch psychisch auffällige
Personen“ vom 4. November 2021 sollte zur
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

Information und Wissensvermittlung sowie zur
Vernetzung unter Fachpersonen dienen.
Violence in Psychiatry - Katherine D. Warburton
2016-04-28
The association between violence and mental
illness is well studied, yet remains highly
controversial. Currently, there does appear to be
a trend of increasing violence in hospital
settings, including both civilly and forensically
committed populations. In fact, physical
aggression is the primary reason for admission
to many hospitals. Given that violence is now
often both a reason for admission and a barrier
to discharge, there is a pressing need for
violence to be re-conceptualized as a primary
medical condition, not as the by-product of one.
Furthermore, treatment settings need to be
enhanced to address the new types of violence
exhibited in inpatient environments and this
modification needs to be geared toward
balancing safety with treatment. This book
focuses on violence from assessment, through

7/22

Downloaded from viewfromthefridge.com
on by guest

underlying neurobiology, to treatment and other
recommendations for practice. This will be of
interest to forensic psychiatrists, general adult
psychiatrists, psychiatric residents,
psychologists, psychiatric social workers and
rehabilitation therapists.
Violence and Mental Disorders - Bernardo
Carpiniello 2019-11-30
This book explores the issue of violence in detail,
taking into account the role of contextual
factors, as well as the epidemiology, risk factors
and clinical aspects of violence related to the
main mental disorders. It also offers practical
information on its management – from
prevention to treatment. Covering all aspects of
the problem of violence in mental disorders, the
book is divided into four parts: general aspects;
risk factors, phenomenology and characteristics
of violence in mental disorders; contexts of
violence; and prevention and management of
violence in mental health. It also discusses
violence in the various settings of mental health
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

system, an aspect that has not previously been
fully addressed. The volume is intended for all
those who are interested in mental health,
including scholars, professionals, and students.
Violence and Mental Disorder - John
Monahan 1996-05-15
This study reviews two decades of research on
mental disorder and presents empirical and
theoretical work which aims to determine more
accurate predictions of violent behaviour.
ABC of Mental Health - Teifion Davies
2009-07-06
Mental health services have changed completely
in the UK, and the new edition of ABC of Mental
Health has been thoroughly updated and revised
to reflect this. Providing clear practical advice
on how to recognise, diagnose and manage
mental disorders successfully and safely, with
sections on selecting drugs and psychological
treatments, and improving compliance, ABC of
Mental Health also contains information on the
major categories of mental health disorders, the
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mental health needs of vulnerable groups (such
as the elderly, children, homeless and ethnic
minorities) and the psychological treatments.
Fully up to date with recent mental health
legislation, this new edition is as comprehensive
as it is invaluable. By covering the mental health
needs of special groups, this ABC equips GPs,
hospital doctors, nurses, counsellors and social
workers with all the information they need for
the day to day management of patients with
mental health problems.
Nursing Diagnosis Handbook - E-Book - Betty J.
Ackley 2010-02-18
Use this convenient resource to formulate
nursing diagnoses and create individualized care
plans! Updated with the most recent NANDA-I
approved nursing diagnoses, Nursing Diagnosis
Handbook: An Evidence-Based Guide to Planning
Care, 9th Edition shows you how to build
customized care plans using a three-step
process: assess, diagnose, and plan care. It
includes suggested nursing diagnoses for over
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

1,300 client symptoms, medical and psychiatric
diagnoses, diagnostic procedures, surgical
interventions, and clinical states. Authors
Elizabeth Ackley and Gail Ladwig use Nursing
Outcomes Classification (NOC) and Nursing
Interventions Classification (NIC) information to
guide you in creating care plans that include
desired outcomes, interventions, patient
teaching, and evidence-based rationales.
Promotes evidence-based interventions and
rationales by including recent or classic
research that supports the use of each
intervention. Unique! Provides care plans for
every NANDA-I approved nursing diagnosis.
Includes step-by-step instructions on how to use
the Guide to Nursing Diagnoses and Guide to
Planning Care sections to create a unique,
individualized plan of care. Includes pediatric,
geriatric, multicultural, and home care
interventions as necessary for plans of care.
Includes examples of and suggested NIC
interventions and NOC outcomes in each care
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plan. Allows quick access to specific symptoms
and nursing diagnoses with alphabetical thumb
tabs. Unique! Includes a Care Plan Constructor
on the companion Evolve website for hands-on
practice in creating customized plans of care.
Includes the new 2009-2011 NANDA-I approved
nursing diagnoses including 21 new and 8
revised diagnoses. Illustrates the ProblemEtiology-Symptom format with an easy-to-follow,
colored-coded box to help you in formulating
diagnostic statements. Explains the difference
between the three types of nursing diagnoses.
Expands information explaining the difference
between actual and potential problems in
performing an assessment. Adds detailed
information on the multidisciplinary and
collaborative aspect of nursing and how it
affects care planning. Shows how care planning
is used in everyday nursing practice to provide
effective nursing care.
Behavioral Emergencies for Healthcare
Providers - Leslie S. Zun 2021-01-04
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

This fully updated second edition focuses on
mental illness, both globally and in terms of
specific mental-health-related visits encountered
in emergency department settings, and provides
practical input from physicians experienced with
adult emergency psychiatric patients. It covers
the pre-hospital setting and advising on
evidence-based practice; from collaborating with
psychiatric colleagues to establishing a
psychiatric service in your emergency
department. Potential dilemmas when treating
pregnant, geriatric or homeless patients with
mental illness are discussed in detail, along with
the more challenging behavioral diagnoses such
as substance abuse, factitious and personality
disorders, delirium, dementia, and PTSD. The
new edition of Behavioral Emergencies for
Healthcare Providers will be an invaluable
resource for psychiatrists, psychologists,
psychiatric and emergency department nurses,
trainee and experienced emergency physicians,
and other mental health workers.
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Hospital and Healthcare Security - Russell
Colling 2009-10-12
Hospital and Healthcare Security, Fifth Edition,
examines the issues inherent to healthcare and
hospital security, including licensing, regulatory
requirements, litigation, and accreditation
standards. Building on the solid foundation laid
down in the first four editions, the book looks at
the changes that have occurred in healthcare
security since the last edition was published in
2001. It consists of 25 chapters and presents
examples from Canada, the UK, and the United
States. It first provides an overview of the
healthcare environment, including categories of
healthcare, types of hospitals, the nonhospital
side of healthcare, and the different
stakeholders. It then describes basic healthcare
security risks/vulnerabilities and offers tips on
security management planning. The book also
discusses security department organization and
staffing, management and supervision of the
security force, training of security personnel,
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

security force deployment and patrol activities,
employee involvement and awareness of security
issues, implementation of physical security
safeguards, parking control and security, and
emergency preparedness. Healthcare security
practitioners and hospital administrators will
find this book invaluable. FEATURES AND
BENEFITS: * Practical support for healthcare
security professionals, including operationally
proven policies, and procedures * Specific
assistance in preparing plans and materials
tailored to healthcare security programs *
Summary tables and sample forms bring
together key data, facilitating ROI discussions
with administrators and other departments *
General principles clearly laid out so readers can
apply the industry standards most appropriate to
their own environment NEW TO THIS EDITION:
* Quick-start section for hospital administrators
who need an overview of security issues and
best practices
Short-Term Assessment of Risk and
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Treatability (START) - Christopher D. Webster
2004
Aggression and Dangerousness - David P.
Farrington 1985
This is the third and last volume in a series
concerned with the contribution of psychiatry
and psychology to all aspects of crime,
offenders, the law, legal processes, the
treatment of offenders and the criminal justice
system. The books have given an opportunity to
researchers in these fields to review
contemporary developments, and for readers to
obtain, in a convenient form, an overview in
more detail than is possible in journals, of
current issues of concern where law,
psychology, and psychiatry interact. This
particular, book, with its contributions from four
of the five continents, deals with the
characteristics of aggressive, psychopathic and
dangerous offenders, and with methods of
dealing with them.
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Nordic Countries Overview of Work with
Perpetrators of Intimate Partner Violence Berta Vall 2017-04-07
The aim of the Nu Räcker Det was to map out
the models used in the Nordic countries to help
the perpetrators of IPV to end violence. The
project questionnaire was filled in by the service
providers. The number of invited programmes
was 68, and the response rate was around 80%.
Results indicate that still some services are not
free of charge and are not equally distributed
geographically. In terms of safety, although most
programmes contact the (ex-) partner at the
beginning of the treatment, still half of the
programmes do not contact the (ex-) partner
during the treatment or at the end of it,
moreover nearly half of the programmes do not
use any risk assessment instrument. Outcome is
measured by most of the programmes however
partner and official reports should also be
included. Finally, those results are compared
and discussed in light of the European context.
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Kaplan & Sadock's Pocket Handbook of Clinical
Psychiatry - Benjamin J. Sadock 2001
Thoroughly updated for its Third Edition, this
popular quick-reference handbook remains a
staple for medical students on psychiatric
rotations as well as psychiatric residents and
practitioners. In an easy-to-scan outline format,
the book presents the etiology, epidemiology,
clinical characteristics, and treatment of all
psychiatric disorders. Additional chapters cover
the psychiatric examination, special populations,
psychotherapy, biological therapies, medicationinduced movement disorders, legal issues, and
laboratory tests.The book is replete with tables
and includes color photographs of psychiatric
drugs. Each chapter ends with suggestions for
further reading, which include cross-references
to specific page numbers in Kaplan and Sadock's
Comprehensive Textbook of Psychiatry, Seventh
Edition.
The Diagnosis and Management of Agitation
- Scott L. Zeller 2017-02-15
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

A practical guide to the origins and treatment
options for agitation, a common symptom of
psychiatric and neurologic disorders.
Pediatric Acute Care - Beth Bolick 2020-06-20
Stay up-to-date on the latest evidence and
clinical practice in pediatric acute care with the
definitive textbook in the field. Now in its second
edition, Pediatric Acute Care: A Guide for
Interprofessional Practice takes an evidencebased, interprofessional approach to pediatric
acute care as it exemplifies the depth and
diversity that’s needed for the dynamic
healthcare environments in which acutely ill
children receive care. Coverage includes how to
work with the pediatric patient and family, major
acute care disorders and their management,
emergency preparedness, common acute care
procedures, and much more. With contributions
from more than 200 practicing clinicians and
academic experts, it represents a wide variety of
disciplines including medicine, nursing,
pharmacy, child life, nutrition, law, integrative
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medicine, education, public health, and
psychology, among others. The second edition
also features the addition of new physician and
nurse practitioner co-editors as well as extensive
content updates including updated evidencebased content throughout the text, the
integration of the 2016 IPEC Core Competencies
for Interprofessional Collaborative Practice, a
new full-color design, and new vivid illustrations
throughout. UNIQUE! Interprofessional
collaborative approach includes contributions
from more than 200 practicing clinicians and
academic experts from the U.S. and Canada,
including nursing, medicine, pharmacy, child
life, nutrition, law, integrative medicine,
education, public health, and psychology.
Consistent organization within disorder chapters
begins with a section on Physiology and
continues with sections on Pathophysiology,
Epidemiology and Etiology, Presentation,
Differential Diagnosis, Diagnostic Studies, and a
Plan of Care that include Therapeutic
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

Management, Consultation, Patient and Family
Education and Disposition and Discharge
Planning. Comprehensive content spanning five
units divides coverage into introductory
information, the approach to the pediatric
patient and family, major acute care disorders
and their management, emergency
preparedness, and common acute care
procedures. NEW! Updated evidence-based
content has been added throughout to ensure
that you’re up-to-date on all topics needed to
provide care for pediatric patients in acute,
inpatient, emergency, transport, and critical
care settings. NEW! Full-color design and
illustrations enhance learning and make content
easier to navigate and digest. NEW! Integration
of the 2016 IPEC Core Competencies ensure that
you’re learning the professional skills and
protocols required for effective, contemporary
interprofessional collaborative practice.
UPDATED! Streamlined procedures unit focuses
more sharply on need-to-know content.
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The Ancient World in Silent Cinema - Pantelis
Michelakis 2013-08-15
The first systematic attempt to focus on the
instrumental role of silent cinema in early
twentieth-century conceptualizations of the
ancient Mediterranean and Middle East. It is
located at the intersection of film studies,
classics, Bible studies and cultural studies.
Handbook of Violence Risk Assessment Randy K. Otto 2011-04-27
This comprehensive Handbook of original
chapters serves as a resource for clinicians and
researchers alike. Two introductory chapters
cover general issues in violence risk assessment,
while the remainder of the book offers a
comprehensive discussion of specific risk
assessment measures. Forensic psychology
practitioners, mental health professionals who
deal with the criminal justice system, and legal
professionals working with violent offenders will
find the Handbook of Violence Risk Assessment
to be the primary reference for the field.
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Acute Mental Health Nursing - Marc Harrison
2004-06-09
Recent mental health policy has focused on
developing community-based services, but the
reality remains that patients experiencing acute
episodes of illness are mainly cared for in
hospital settings. Acute Mental Health Nursing
has been developed as a guide to the core
knowledge and skills required for working in
inpatient settings.
Long-Term Forensic Psychiatric Care - Birgit
Völlm 2019-05-16
This book provides an overview of forensic
psychiatry, focusing on the provision of care in
Europe as well as the legal and ethical
challenges posed by long-term stays in forensic
settings. Forensic psychiatric services provide
care and treatment for mentally disordered
offenders (MDOs) in secure in-patient facilities
as well as in the community. These services are
high-cost/low-volume services; they pose
significant restrictions on patients and hence
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raise considerable ethical challenges. There is
no agreed-upon standard for length of stay (LoS)
in secure settings and patients’ detainment
periods vary considerably across countries and
even within the same jurisdiction. Thus far, little
research has been conducted to identify factors
associated with length of stay; consequently, it
remains unclear how services should be
configured to meet the needs of this patient
group. This volume fills some of those gaps.
Furthermore, it presents new research on
factors associated with length of stay, both
patient-related and organisational. Various
approaches to the provision of care for long-term
patients in different countries are explored,
including a few best practise examples in this
specific area of psychiatry. The book also
addresses the perspective of those working in
forensic care by reviewing quality-of-life
research and interviews with patients. The
authors of this volume come from a range of
professional backgrounds, ensuring a certain
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

breadth and depth in the topic discussion, and
even includes patients themselves as (co)authors.
American Psychiatric Association Practice
Guidelines - American Psychiatric Association
1996
The aim of the American Psychiatric Association
Practice Guideline series is to improve patient
care. Guidelines provide a comprehensive
synthesis of all available information relevant to
the clinical topic. Practice guidelines can be
vehicles for educating psychiatrists, other
medical and mental health professionals, and the
general public about appropriate and
inappropriate treatments. The series also will
identify those areas in which critical information
is lacking and in which research could be
expected to improve clinical decisions. The
Practice Guidelines are also designed to help
those charged with overseeing the utilization
and reimbursement of psychiatric services to
develop more scientifically based and clinically
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sensitive criteria.
Violence Risk Scale - Stephen Wong 2016-10-15
The Violence Risk Scale or VRS is a risk
assessment tools designed based on the risk,
need and responsivity principles to assess the
risk of violent recidivism. It is a rating scale with
6 static and 20 dynamic risk factors. Ratings of
the dynamic risk factors are used to identify the
person's criminogenic needs or treatment
targets. The VRS can also assess the person's
treatment readiness and change in risk over
time or after treatment. It can also be used to
guide post-treatment risk management.
Prehospital Emergency Medicine Secrets E-Book
- Robert P. Olympia 2021-10-08
For more than 30 years, the highly regarded
Secrets Series® has provided students and
practitioners in all areas of health care with
concise, focused, and engaging resources for
quick reference and exam review. Prehospital
Emergency Medicine Care Secrets is an all-new
addition to this popular series, offering practical,
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up-to-date coverage of the full range of essential
topics in this dynamic field. This new resource
features the Secrets’ popular question-andanswer format that also includes lists, tables,
pearls, memory aids, and an easy-to-read style –
making inquiry, reference, and review quick,
easy, and enjoyable. The proven Secrets Series®
format gives you the most return for your time –
succinct, easy to read, engaging, and highly
effective. Covers the full range of essential
topics including disaster and multiple casualty
incidents, psychiatric emergencies, and
prehospital skills and procedures for in-training
or practicing professionals. Fully revised and
updated, including protocols and guidelines that
are continuously evolving and that increasingly
dictate best practices. Includes chapters on
public health and EMS, infectious disease
emergencies/sepsis, telemedicine and emerging
telecommunications, transport of the highly
infectious patient, mass casualty evacuation and
patient movement, biological and chemical

17/22

Downloaded from viewfromthefridge.com
on by guest

terrorism, community disaster preparedness,
and airway management, oxygenation, and
ventilation. Top 100 Secrets and Key Points
boxes provide a fast overview of the secrets you
must know for success in practice and on exams.
Bulleted lists, mnemonics, practical tips from
global leaders in the field – all providing a
concise overview of important board-relevant
content. Portable size makes it easy to carry
with you for quick reference or review
anywhere, anytime.
The Psychiatric Uses of Seclusion and Restraint Kenneth Tardiff 1984
Aggression and Violence - Brodie Paterson
1999-11-11
Aggression and violence directed towards staff
in the caring services is a growing problem, and
one that is receiving increasing attention.
Despite the interest and concern, few successful
approaches to the subject have been devised,
leaving the majority of staff feeling vulnerable.
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This book addresses the issue of violence from a
theoretical, organisational, legal and practice
perspective in order to provide a framework for
future practice in this area. Particular attention
is paid to the provision of support for victims.
Violence - Royal College of Nursing (Great
Britain) 2005
The National Institute for Health and Clinical
Excellence (NICE) commissioned the National
Collaborating Centre for Nursing and Supportive
Care (NCC-NSC) to develop guidelines on the
short-term management of disturbed/violent
behaviour in adult psychiatric in-patient settings
and emergency departments for mental health
assessments. This follows referral of the topic by
the Department of Health and Welsh Assembly
Government. This document describes the
methods for developing the guidelines and
presents the resulting recommendations. It is
the source document for the NICE short-form
version, the Quick reference guide (the abridged
version for health professionals) and the
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Information for the public (the version for
patients and their carers), which will be
published by NICE and be available on the NICE
website (www.nice.org.uk). The guidelines were
produced by a multidisciplinary Guideline
Development Group (GDG) and the development
process was undertaken by the NCC-NSC. The
main areas examined by the guideline were:
environment and alarm systems, prediction
(antecedents, warning signs and risk
assessment), training, working with service
users, de-escalation techniques, observation,
physical interventions, seclusion, rapid
tranquillisation, post-incident review, emergency
departments, and searching.
Emergency Psychiatry: Principles and Practice Rachel Lipson Glick 2019-10-29
The field of emergency psychiatry is complex
and varied, encompassing elements of general
medicine, emergency medicine, trauma, acute
care, the legal system, politics and bureaucracy,
mental illness, substance abuse and addiction,
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

current social issues, and more. In one
comprehensive, highly regarded volume,
Emergency Psychiatry: Principles and Practice
brings together key principles from psychiatric
subspecialties as well as from emergency
medicine, psychology, law, medical ethics, and
public health policy. Leading emergency
psychiatrists write from their extensive clinical
experience, providing evidence-based
information, expert opinions, American
Psychiatric Association guidelines, and case
studies throughout the text. This fully up-to-date
second edition covers all of the important issues
facing psychiatry residents and practitioners
working in today’s emergency settings, or who
encounter psychiatric emergencies in other
medical settings.
The Fifteen Minute Hour - Marian R. Stuart
2008
By incorporating therapeutic talk into daily
practice, family doctors can solve and often
prevent many psychological and behavioural
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problems. The approaches described in this text
are designed not only to enhance the therapeutic
relationship, but also to make practice more
productive and pleasurable. In particular, they
can be applied in the context of a standard
length consultation, rather than lengthy therapy
sessions. Developed over two decades and four
editions, the overwhelming consensus is that the
strategies described in this book work: patients
respond, practitioners save time, and providerpatient relationships become richer. The
techniques will certainly increase readers'
abilities to recognize and treat common
emotional problems. The approach is pragmatic,
flexible and easily learned, and it works!'The
fact that this book has progressed to a fourth
edition confirms the usefulness of these
techniques to those of us in primary care.
Although the basic concepts presented are
similar to earlier editions, much new material
has been added to make these principles and
techniques more useful to the primary care
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

health professional. This book is a valuable
resource for primary care physicians and all
health professionals involved in providing
primary care to patients. It contains many
simple and practical techniques that are useful
in practice' - Robert E Rakel MD in the
Foreword.
International Perspectives on Violence Risk
Assessment - Jay P. Singh 2016
With the world's prison population continuing to
grow and the number of secure inpatient beds in
psychiatric hospitals on the rise, establishing
valid and reliable methods of identifying
individuals who will commit violent acts is an
important global health and public safety issue.
One approach to identifying future offenders is
through the use of risk assessment--unstructured
and structured methods of predicting the
likelihood of antisocial behavior. Although much
has been written on the performance of risk
assessment in research settings, little is known
about current standards of practice and relevant
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public policy across the globe. International
Perspectives on Violence Risk Assessment
includes chapters by leading risk assessment
scholars in more than 15 countries and explores
the topic from a truly international outlook.
Using findings from the seminal International
Risk Survey (IRiS), the largest qualitative study
in the history of the field, current assessment,
management, and monitoring practices on six
continents are explored. Authors identify and
describe the most commonly used risk
assessment tools, examine risk communication
preferences, and provide recommendations for
mental health practitioners, criminal justice
professionals, and legal professionals. Finally,
authors review the seminal research studies,
current practice guidelines, and relevant legal
statutes of their jurisdictions. This volume serves
as an invaluable resource for researchers,
practitioners, and policymakers interested in
this rapidly evolving field.
Violence Risk - Assessment and
broset-violence-checklist-pdf

Management - Christopher D. Webster
2013-10-11
This expanded and updated new edition reflects
the growing importance of the structured
professional judgement approach to violence
risk assessment and management. It offers
comprehensive guidance on decision-making in
cases where future violence is a potential issue.
Includes discussion of interventions based on
newly developed instruments Covers policy
standards developed since the publication of the
first edition Interdisciplinary perspective
facilitates collaboration between professionals
Includes contributions from P.Randolf Kropp, R.
Karl Hanson, Mary-Lou Martin, Alec Buchanan
and John Monahan
HCR-20 - Christopher D. Webster 1997
Violence in Mental Health Settings - Dirk Richter
2006-12-22
Despite improvements in service delivery,
patient violence remains a major problem at
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mental health facilities. Focusing equally on
causes, management, and prevention, this
groundbreaking book thoroughly examines this
crucial topic. The book reviews the latest
theories of violence, proven prevention
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strategies, and examples of positive
organizational change. The material is
illustrated with graphs and clinical case
examples, and coverage spans the range from
patient rights to zero-tolerance.
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